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S. BLA:^, c/o Israel Consulate-General, 11 East 70th Ctreet, HYC
Government Adviser on Water Resources
r£«^n °J !ue Plann^ Committee of the All-Israel Fate* <^>,»™.Chairman of the Power Planning Committee in Israel * * *°
Director-General of "Water Planning for Israel"

November 2, 1953

Mr. John J. Cotton,
Consulting Engineer,
San Anselmo,
Near San Francisco, Cal.

Dear Mr, Cotton,

I wrote to1,,!™ sen^Jon a copy of a letter which
A Wolln M2fiB". H. w. Bashore, J. 1. Savags, and
Cha^^aiSTche^? ^ *^^ *«W S ^
+„ , * Af suSgesteia ty Dr. Wolman. I would like vou
I«:S!lf;°i?S Ccmie?3 as *° *h« Chaa. T? Main 5eJ£tf
spsjstyi:t12.s8sdj:the three *uestion8 »^* -

I understand that Mr* Savage is leaving
It ±3C°tit?J0T Ja2a?,at the ******** o* JStSeek.«Joiff tJer!f°re» of the utmost importance that the
leives! thG ConsultlJ1S ^ *• •±«Md be?ore L

0+ ioo=,+ 2t iB e^remely important that you send usat least your preliminary observations by the middle
p ^ week, especially with regard to the three

questions mentioned above.

With klndent regards.

Very respectfully yours,

SB/5R ~ „,
S. Blass,

Enc.
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